
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
Please find enclosed your child’s “Vocabulary Spelling City” and “Mathletics” Sign-in 
Information and passwords to access and enhance their Online Learning in Term 2.  
 
At this stage we have planned for weeks 1-4 however we will keep you advised and updated 
as to further Covid-19 Department recommendations as we get them.  
 
Zoom “live” number talks will take place on Monday, Wednesday and Friday commencing on 
Wednesday 29th April. K-2 number talks will be 9.30am, Years 3-6 will be 10.30am. The code 
and link to access these meetings will be posted on the school Facebook 15 minutes prior to 
their start time. To access Zoom on a tablet or mobile device download the free Zoom Cloud 
meetings app and enter the Meeting ID at the appropriate time. To access on a computer 
device just follow the link that will be posted. Sessions will be recorded and posted to YouTube 
for those who may not be able to attend live at the specified time.  
 
All children and families will be able to access our YouTube channel where activities will be 
continually added. The ‘YouTube’ channel will also include some instructional videos for 
parents and some instructional videos for students around mathematical strategies. We have 
included some “story time’ Readings for all students K-6 to enjoy.  
 
To access our YouTube, type in ‘Glenreagh learning online’ in your search bar or follow the 
link :- https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCofMIRf8mWxKIWiCC62YGKA 
 
Please look at class Timetables (vary from class to class) and Class Dojo for lessons and 
recommendations for lessons to be completed. Timetables may also be found on our school 
web page. 
 
Any questions, queries or general assistance, please contact myself or your Class Teacher. 
 
Thank you for your understanding in these difficult times and hoping everyone stays healthy 
and we can return to school soon. 
 
Kind regards. 
Jodie Hayes 
Principal 
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